
Please return your lobby report to: 
United Steelworkers union Legislative Office 

280 Albert St. Suite 100, Ottawa ON, K1P 5G8 

The United Steelworkers union lobby report 

Thank you for taking the time to lobby on behalf of the United Steelworkers union. Please fill out the form below and send it to 

our Ottawa Legislative Office Support Staff Tarah Lemours at tlemours@usw.ca.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Legislative Representative François Soucy at fsoucy@usw.ca or 873-355-2841.  

Date of meeting: 
  

Type of meeting: 

(over the phone, online 

or in person) 

  

Name(s) of the 

Steelworker(s) in the 

meeting, their Local 

Unions, their phone 

numbers: 

  

Name(s) of the MP(s) 

and representative(s) 

or others in the 

meeting: 

  

Topic(s) discussed: 

  

What commitments 

were you able to get 

from the 

representative(s) you 

met with: 

  

Other notes from the 

meeting? 

(How did it go? How 

were you received? 

Other comments?) 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

mailto:tlemours@usw.ca
mailto:fsoucy@usw.ca



